High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith

11th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION - MIDSOMER NORTON SCHOOLS PARTNERSHIP

We are currently looking for two new Parent Governors to join the Governing Body of High Littleton Church of England Primary School within the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership.

Parent Governors play a crucial role in representing the views of parents/carers and helping to shape the direction of our school. If you're interested in making a difference, we encourage you to apply.

To apply, please complete the form at https://forms.gle/WSsuqKHBDszff1dd7 by Monday, 4th November at midday. If we receive more applications than available positions, an election will be held. In that case, we will share your election statement, taken from your application form, with all parents/carers along with a voting form.

Please note that if you work at the school for 500 or more hours in an academic year, you are not eligible to stand as a Parent Governor. However, you may be eligible to stand as a Staff Governor if a position is available.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes.

Natalie Platten Clerk to Governors

"Love each other as I have loved you" John 15:12













